
Portland State University  



Welcome  

The were given a ‘goody’ 
bag with lots of great 
PSU pamphlets, Healing 
Feathers activities, and 
scholarship information. 



College Shirts 

Students also received a 
 t-shirt for attending PSU 
Go to College Day. 



What part of Go 2 College Day did you most enjoy & why? 

Here is what the students had to say: 

“I love walking around and looking at everything,” Coquille, 5th grade 

“I enjoyed touring the campus, it was a very interesting place, the ideal 
place to get an education,” Colville Confederated Tribes, 6th grade  

“I enjoy exploring PSU campus,” Warm Springs, 8th grade  

One student mentioned “the food,” Warm Springs, 7th grade 



Campus Tour 



Were you thinking you would be going to college before 
you attended today's event?  

Here is what they had to say: 

“Yes, I’ve been thinking about college for 
a long time,” Coquille, 5th grade 

“Yes, I have always as long as I can 
remember wanted to go to college,” 
Warm Springs, 8th grade  

Yes 
No 
N/A 
Unsure 





What do you hope to do when you are done with school? 

“Go to college,” (Navajo, 8th) 

"To have a good job,” (Warm Spring, 7th) 

“Go to college and get a good job,” (Makah, 7th) 

"Go to college and get a good job,” (Coquille, 5th) 

“Get a part time job & go to college,” (Siletz, 7th) 

“Go to college & be a soccer player, a good soccer player,” 
(Colville, 6th) 

"Join the united state Air Force, go to their academy schoolers, then come back 
and join the CIA or a pilot,” (Blackfeet, Warm Springs, 8th) 

"I want to do nail tech or teaching. I'm really good with technology, too. So I'd like to do 
that too,” (coquille, 6th) 

"I hope to do alot of things,” (Warms Springs, 8th) 



Thank You, PSU Panel 

  Joel Steele 
Professor, Psychology 
Liberal Art & Science 

  Jason Young 
Portland High School  
Coordinator, Student Affairs 

  Julie Smith, Director of  
Marketing, University  
Communication 

  McKayla, PSU Student Athlete  



Thank You, Community 

     Volunteers from PPS Indian Education Project, Healing Feathers, 

Admissions and Ambassadors, Campus Rec, and Diversity Scholars - 

Community Service, AIUTP, and NASCC, all pitched in to host our 

visiting students. All in all we had three reservation groups visiting: 

Siletz, Coquille and Warm Springs. Plus, a wide assortment of tribal 

representation from students attending from Salem-Keizer Schools, 

Evergreen School District, Portland Public Schools and NAYA Family 

Center. Finally, this would not have been possible without the support of 

the Confederated Tribes of Siletz, Charitable Fund grant. 

                                                                                –Dean Azule 


